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Greetings to our friends in Christ: 
  

Well, it has been awhile since I wrote to you and I apologize for that blunder on 
my part. Actually, the spring has gone well for us and we do want to thank you 
for praying with us. I asked you to pray for several things and all of them were 
successful, including my eye surgery. It surely is nice to have my eyesight in good 
shape. Reading is a big part of my life and a real blessing. 
  

This last month has been spent traveling and preaching. We had a really good 
meeting with the Midland Baptist Church in Midland, Michigan. Pastor Payne 
and his people were very receptive and also very kind to us. Naturally, all that we 
do reflects back to you and we desire to bring forth fruit to your account. 
  

As life moves forward, we plan to continue in our preaching and teaching 
ministry. Our age now gives us more opportunities to speak into the lives of 
hurting people. Today, my burden is with a family here in Florida. Their eleven-
year-old son has the same cancer that our Stephen had and this makes many 
things fresh in our hearts and we hurt with this family.  I think you understand 
and you will join us in prayer for Anthony Franzini. 
  

As always, thank you for being a blessing to us. 
  

In Christ,  
  

 
 
Ed Gibson  

 

  

 


